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The proposed infrastructure as described in the Sail Harbour Engineer’s Report and
financed by the Sail Harbour Construction Bond are all functioning as intended.

Both the potable and sanitary systems have been conveyed and accepted by Lee County
Utilities which has operation and maintenance and operation responsibilities.

Review of the present stormwater management system on August 12, 2014 within the
boundary of the Sail Harbour Bond project, demonstrates that the system is functioning
as intended by design and that there are not any maintenance or repair needs to the
stormwater structures. Over-all the stormwater management system as described in the
Sail Harbour Engineer’s Report is functional and is in adequate physical condition.
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